
September 6, 2018 

To: Regional Vice Presidents 

Branches & Facilities 

New Office Administrator at National Office 

We are very pleased to welcome Sumeeta Narula to the CATCA National Office staff as Office 

Administrator starting September 11, 2018.  

Sumeeta comes to us with airline administrative experience. She will support efficient day-to-

day operation of the office, and will be instrumental in helping us organize the busy collective 

bargaining and Convention requirements in her new role. 

Sumeeta can be reached at sumeeta@catca.ca. 

On behalf of the Executive Board, 

Peter Duffey Doug Best 

President  Executive Vice President 

mailto:sumeeta@catca.ca

